
Donna Dettling 

From: Donna Dettling [ddettllng@villageofdexter.org] on behalf of Donna Dettling 
Sent: Friday, June 29. 200712:52 PM 
To: 'rosie@cookiemomster.com'; 'jcarson@aiserv.net'; 'mlllpond89@comcast.net'; 

'd.fisher@dexter.k12.mi.us'; 'skeough@wadetrim.com'; 'jrsemlfero@yahoo.com'; 
'jwseta@yahoo.com'; 'ellistell@aol.com'; 'Donald Price (E-mail)'; 'Evelynn Shirk (E-maH)' 

Cc: 'Ed Lobdell (E-mail)' 
Subject: 5th Well Update 

Contacts: Mr. David Boyle; Mr. James Carson; Mr. Paul Cousins; Ms. Donna L. Fisher; Mr. Shawn 
Keough; Mr. Joe Semifaro; Mr. Jim Seta ; Mr. Ray Tell 

Hello All. 

As indicated in my report, Tuesday the 26th the well driller was on site and started at the Shield Road location. It was 
quickly determined that this was not an acceptable site and the driller moved to the location behind the High School off 
Parker near the wooded area. 

Dan Whalen of Williams and Works confirmed that this Is a "pretty decent site, It looks promising", however he warned that 
"he never counts his chickens until they are hatched". Dan secured a water sample for the chemistry profile that will be 
back by the end of next week. He also said the well is not very deep BO" and he plans to make preliminary contact with 
Bethel Sklnker at MDEQ to discuss how this mayor may not be an Issue for MDEQ to permit this site for a municipal well 
sh. . 

It looks like the Village and the DCS Board will want to get together in July, the week of July 9th or 16th would be the 
soonest data will be complied to make it a worthwhile conversation. I will need to coordinate this meeting to make sure 
Dan Whalen can attend and discuss his findings and recommendations. 

At any rate this is really good news toward the village's efforts to Improve its water supply system rating as outlined In the 
Water System Evaluation report dated May 15, 2007 from the DEQ and provided in the May 29, 2007 manager report. 

Donna Dettling 
Village Manager 
8140 Main Street 
Dexter, MI 48130 
Ph# 734-426-8303 X11 
Fax# 734-426-5614 
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